B1/15231/TC/2015 Transport Commissionerate, Keralam
: Trans Towers, Thiruvananthapuram
Dated: 08-02-2017

From
The Transport Commissioner
To
All Deputy Transport Commissioners
All Regional Transport Officers
All Joint Regional Transport Offiers
Sir,

Sub: Motor Vehicles Department-Short levy of One Time Tax-Audit Report
(Revenue Receipts) for the year ending 31-03-2016-Reg

Ref: 1. Local Audit Report of various office for the year 2014-2015
2. Letter No. HA/001/KP/2015 dated 04-07-2015

Attention is invited to the above references. Audi Team of the Accountant
General has pointed out during their audit in various office for the year 2014-15
that there is a short levy of One Time Tax in respect of motor cycles, motor car
and PSV for Personal Use which were registered from 01-04-2014 to 23-07-
2014. Even though a clarification in this regard has been sought from the
Government, no reply has been received so far. In this circumstance, you are
directed to take earnest effort to realize the balance tax in all the cases pointed

out in the Audit Para.

Yours faithfully
Sd/-
Senior Deputy Transport Commissioner
(Taxation)
For Transport Commissioner

Approvgd _for jssue




